
 

 

Accounting  Development Group Meeting 11, 1st of May 2025 
Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  
Welcome and Updates 
from Chair 

The Chair welcomed the members of the Development group to 
the meeting.  

Declarations, Minutes and 
Matters Arising 

There were no declarations of interest.  
 
The Minutes of the previous meeting were approved and there 
were no matters arising.  

Insights from Consultation 
and Review of Draft 
Strands 

The EO shared a detailed account of the information gathered 
from the consultation and areas that would need to be addressed 
based on the feedback.  
 
The availability of the raw data from the consultation was 
discussed and the process of data collection and sharing was 
outlined. Some discussion took place regarding the consultation on 
the draft specification and the curriculum development process.  
 
The group reviewed the redrafts of strand one and two 
considering the consultation feedback. The group will work on 
finalising strand three and four at the next meeting.  

Additional Assessment 
Component 

Revised text for the AAC was reviewed by the group and 
discussed based on the consultation feedback. This will be finalised 
for the next meeting.  

AOB and Next steps The group will meet on 14th May 2025 to finalise the specification 
before it proceeds to Board for discussion and to Council for 
approval. 

 


